
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

30. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME COMMITTEE 
 
 The Board considered a report of the Youth Development Scheme Committee meeting held on 

4 August 2004. 
 
 The Board resolved that the information be received and that a grant of $2000 be granted to 

St Bedes College towards costs for travel and accommodation  
 
 


